
REMEMBERING

Grace Gillard
March 21, 1915 - February 9, 2013

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our

thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from George A Godwin

Relation: Executive Canadian Forces Sailing 

The Commodore, Executive and Members of the Esquimalt Squadron of the Canadian Forces Sailing

Association send our condolences to the family of Grace Gillard. We are honoured each year to

present the "Chaplains Trophy (Gillard Cup) in memory of G. Lea Gillard" for a long distance race

among our members. This trophy was presented by Grace and family to our club in 1969 and is a

prized award and everlasting memory for Lea and now Grace also. As we say in the sailing community

we wish you "Fair winds and a following sea."

Tribute from Joan Lesley Clancy

Relation: A childhood friend of my Mother

In Loving memory of a kind and gentle lady. A lifelong friend of my Mother, Anne McPhail Moor who

attended school in Ottawa with Grace.   I am so glad my sister Barbara and I were able to visit in

September, 2012.  I said I would be back, even if it did take 40 years! Fond memories of your trip

'Down Under'.  So glad our paths crossed.  Condolences to Family,  Friends and carers.


